
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 28TH 
 
GIRLS BASKETBALL 
Attention any 7th or 8th grade girl interested in trying out for the girls basketball team 
this year, there will be a short call-out meeting during Advisory tomorrow, November 
29th in the gym. 
 
8TH GRADE WASHINGTON DC TRIP 
Any current 7th grader interested in traveling to Washington DC next year, there will be 
a parent meeting on Thursday, December 1st, at 7:00 pm in the LGI room.  Please see 
Mr. Gustas in room 801 if you have any questions.  The trip is scheduled for October 
27-29, 2023. 
 
PROJECT LIT 
Attention all students and staff:  The holidays are right around the corner, and Project 
LIT is having a contest that anyone can join.  Create a literary gingerbread house by 
yourself or with your family.  A literary gingerbread house is a house that represents a 
book or character.  Clifford the Big Red Dog's doghouse and Harry Potter's Hogwarts 
School are good examples.Houses are due December 12th and should be brought to 
the Library.  
CLARK STUDENT OF THE MONTH 
Congratulations to everyone!  Students, once again, you have an opportunity to get 
recognized for all of your hard work and effort.  For the month of November, we will be 
focusing on KINDNESS. We want to look for students who are able to determine and 
practice ways to communicate care, consideration, and respect for self and others. 
 

****************************************** 

CLARK BOOK FAIR 
Monday, November 28 - Friday, December 2 
Just a reminder that Clark's Book Fair is going on this 
week, today through Friday, December 2. All 
English/Language Arts classes are scheduled to attend 
the fair during school. In addition this year, we are adding 
a Parent/Grandparent Night tomorrow evening, November 
29th, from 4:30 until 6:30 p.m. in the Clark Middle School 
Library.  Parents may set up an eWallet for students, or 
cash, credit card and Apple Pay is available. 
 https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/clarkmiddleschool4 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/clarkmiddleschool4


Funds raised by the Scholastic Book Fair are used to 
purchase new titles for the Library shelves to be used for 
years to come! 
A few reminders for students: 

• Scholastic is charging tax this year. Unfortunately, the tax law has changed, and only 
books that the school buys are tax exempt.  

• Sucker pull will be back! $1 buys 4 pulls, prizes are available. This will be available to 
students when your scheduled class comes into the library. There will also be raffle 
baskets at $1 a ticket.   

******************************************* 

APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS  
Strack & Van Til will be helping local schools by providing Free Education Equipment 
during this school year.  It's easy to participate!!!  Collect your receipts from Strack & 
Van Til and bring them to the Clark office.  Ask your family and friends to save their 
receipts as well, so that our school can maximize the points we earn.  Every dollar spent 
earns a point towards earning education equipment.  Receipts need to be dated 
September 2, 2022 through March 31, 2023.  All receipts are due by April 12, 2023.   
 

PARENT INFORMATION: 
**************************************************************** 
Clark Middle School Early Release Dates 
Dates (2nd Tuesday of every month/Student Dismissal 1:10 pm 
 
 

• December 13, 2022 
• No Early Release in January 
• February 14, 2023 
• March 14, 2023 
• April 11, 2023 
• May 9, 2023 

 
CLARK YEARBOOK 2023 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale 
now!  Don't miss the opportunity to give your 
child a keepsake for years to come.  



HOW TO ORDER A YEARBOOK: 
Visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/
job/12888 
YEARBOOK SALE DATES 
11/01 - 12/31 End of Semester Sale $35 Yearbook 
01/01 - Sold Out Last Chance to Preorder $40 
Yearbook 
*A limited number of books will be available for 
purchase in May at distribution for full price 
QUESTIONS: Contact Karen Sulek 
at ksulek@lcscmail.com 
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the front office. 
 
********************************************************************************* 
Please remember to send a note with your student in 
the morning if you plan to pick up your student early. 
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